
August 3, 2019, Rustic Ridge Association Annual Meeting 
Rustic Ridge Road Committee Report 
 
 
The Road Committee is happy to report that several projects are completed and others are 
scheduled for this early August. Seth Wiggin is now managing Wiggin Hydroseed and he has 
done an excellent job on the Ridge projects. 
 
Completed 2018- 2019, expenditures $2,500 

1. Culverts cleaned, fall 2018, invoice pending 
 

2. The overgrown swale/ditch along Spring Lane was excavated for several feet at the 
junction with North Lane to decrease washout, $350 
 

3. The swale on Wood Way by Hanrahan was paved and water path rerouted into culvert. 
The culvert was cleaned and the receiving ditch across Wood Way was widened. $850. 
 

4. Broken culvert pipe on the Willows was replaced with larger one, will be repaved in 
August, $1300 

 
Proposed Budget 2019-2020 
 
Roads 

1. August, West Lane macadam repair of root heaves   $1700 
2. August, Pine Road macadam to redirect water from Sherburnes $1200 
3. Culvert cleaning, late fall and early spring    $1200 
4. Fill potholes Oak Terrace, Wood Way, Willows, other  $900 
5. Winter repairs        $1,000 

 
Total          $6,000 
 
 

Cleaning/Trimming 
Roads were cleaned over Memorial Day weekend, invoice pending. Trimming scheduled for 
August and both expenses have been rolled over to the 2019-2010 budget of $700 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

The Road Doctors,  
Lucy and Phil Livingston 


